
 
 
 

Each year, we ask DPES students and their families to participate in a few fundraising 
activities. In the fall it’s a Principal led fundraiser. This year, we are introducing a 
worry-free approach to our fall fundraising by offering an “opt-out” option. 
 
For a $25 donation, families can “opt-out” of the fall fundraising initiatives. This 
benefits all involved, as families do not have to deal with any of the fundraising details 
and at the same time the school receives 100% of the donated money, instead of only 
receiving a percentage through the fundraising company. 
 
To make this process even easier, donate online using school pay (RYCOR Company, 
which used to be called ACORN)), https://www.studentquickpay.com/pasco/  to “opt-
out” of fundraising for the fall! This is the same login and password you set up for 
school fees. 
 
For those interested in participating in our fall fundraiser, this year we are selling 
chocolate bars; perfect timing to get your Halloween candy! This option also allows for 
your child to earn fun prizes. Please refer to the online order in the principal’s email, 
Facebook page, and school website for more information.  
 
If you have any questions about this new worry-free approach, please call the school at  
727-774-8900. 
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